In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Alert Another Phishing E-mail
- · AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!
- · Time/Attendance Reports

General Announcements

- Theatre Institute Students to Perform
- Tuesday Night Carillon Recitals
- · Children and Youth Learning Initiative Needs Field Days!
- Biology Lecture
- HAT & ACT Bus Update Barb Davis

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY

- · CITE Classes
- Creative Writing High School Institutes
- Theater Institute for High School Students
- · Football Camp Week 1

TOMORROW

7:00 Wingate Memorial Carillon Recital Series

- · CITE Classes
- Creative Writing High School Institutes
- Theater Institute for High School Students
- · Football Camp Week 1

WEDNESDAY

8:00 Summer Theatre
Institute Performances

- · CITE Classes
- Creative Writing High School Institutes
- Theater Institute for High School Students
- · Football Camp Week 1

Alert - Another Phishing E-mail

Members of our campus community are reporting that they are receiving an e-mail that is asking for personal account information. It is labeled in the subject line "Confirm Your School WebMail Details." Please be aware that this DID NOT come from Alfred. It is a Phishing e-mail and needs to be deleted.

Below is a link to a Word document that will show you the full e-mail. If you have any questions, please call the Helpdesk at x2222. Thank you.

Attachment: Example of Email

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!

The Communications Office gets many requests for the official Alfred University logotype for print, Web, and other purposes. For the convenience of the campus community, we have created several different downloadable formats, including jpegs, PDFs and eps files, along with instructions and guidelines for usage.

Simply go to our.alfred.edu, go to the "Faculty/Staff" link and look for AU Logotype & Style Manual on the drop down menu.

(The AU Logo files link is http://our.alfred.edu/aut...)

back to top Send Email Reminder

Time/Attendance Reports

Reminder:

Non-Exempt Employees - Approved timesheets are to be forwarded to the Payroll Department no later than noon on the Tuesday following the end of the pay period.

Exempt Employees - Approved attendance reports are to be forwarded to Human Resources Services no later than 5 days after the end of the month.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Theatre Institute Students to Perform

On Wed. July 16 at 8 p.m. and again at 9:30 a.m. on Thurs. July 17, students from the Theatre Institute will perform the scenes and one short play that they have created and rehearsed throughout the institute.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Tuesday Night Carillon Recitals

The Wingate Memorial Carillon Recital Series will present its third performer, Gordon Slater, on Tuesday, July 15. Slater held the position of Carillonneur at four Canadian carillons: the Rainbow Tower Carillon in Niagara Falls, Ontario; the Carlsberg Carillon of the Canadian National Exhibition in Toronto; and the Soldiers' Tower Carillon of the University of Toronto before being appointed Dominion Carillonneur of Canada in 1977. He recently retired from that position after 31 years of service.

Slater has given numerous guest carillon recitals in Canada, the United States, England, Europe, Australia and New Zealand and has made several carillon recordings.

Slater's program will include a wide variety of selections from carillon originals to classical transcriptions to "Bridge Over Troubled Water" and "Take Me Out to the Ball Game".

All are invited to this free recital (7 to 8 p.m.).

back to top Send Email Reminder

Children and Youth Learning Initiative Needs Field Days!

The Children & Youth Learning Initiative (CYLI) at Alfred University recently took a big step towards positively impacting local middle and high school students.

For the past four years, the CYLI has provided educational, after-school programs for local middle school students. These field days included, but were not limited to astronomy, Drawn to Diversity, chemistry, environmental science, theater, creative writing, and engineering. During this time the CYLI worked with a number of grants and foundations to provide three to four field days a semester.

Thanks to a collaborative partnership with the ACCORD Corp. and the Alfred 21st Century Community Learning Centers, the CYLI will receive \$335,000 over the next five years. These funds will be used to hire a full time coordinator and to significantly increase the number of field days provided (note there is a small faculty stipend for each field day as well).

Through this grant, the CYLI will be working with students from Bolivar-Richburg, Belfast, Canaseraga, Whitesville, Scio, and the Immaculate Conception (Wellsville) schools.

The CYLI currently receives funding from the Allegany County Division for youth, Foster Lake Club, and Rural Justice Institute. Past funders have included the Buffalo Bills Foundation, Jon Ben Snow Foundation, and Allegany County Area Foundation.

We are in the process of hiring a coordinator and whoever is hired will be contacting faculty and staff about possible field days, but we wanted to let you know about this exciting new development and ask that you think about possible field days that you may want to offer. Each "field day" is really usually only part of a day - either a few hours after school on a weekday or possibly a half day on Saturday. This is a great service learning opportunity for our students if they assist with field day activities as well.

If you have questions or want more information, please contact one or both of us.

Michele Hluchy and Mark McFadden

back to top Send Email Reminder

Biology Lecture

Richard Simons, candidate for the position of Visiting Assistant Professor of Biology, will be making a lecture presentation on Monday, July 14 at 2 p.m. in Science Center 301. His lecture will include a topic in anatomy and an overview of his research.

back to top Send Email Reminder

HAT & ACT Bus Update - Barb Davis

Just a little note to let everyone know we have not forgotten about the pursuit for the addition of bus routes. The Transportation Task Force held a meeting Thursday, July 10, and we should hear something soon regarding the proposed meeting. Stay tuned. (davisba@alfredstate.edu)

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews